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Fiona Hill

From: Sinead Healy <sinead@dublinchamber.ie>
Sent: Friday 11 June 2021 16:16
To: circulareconomy
Subject: Dublin Chamber Submission Circular Economy Consultation 
Attachments: Circular Economy Strategy Consultation_Dublin Chamber_June 2021_FINAL.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
Please find attached the Dublin Chamber response to the public consultation on the proposed Circular 
Economy Strategy.  
 
Kind regards,  
Sinéad 
 
Sinéad Healy  
Sustainability Manager 
  
Dublin Chamber of Commerce  
7 Clare Street, Dublin 2,  
D02 F902  
  
T: +353 1 644 7248  
M: +353 86 061 2441  
dublinchamber.ie 
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